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Bais Yaakov e-Newsletter
Middle School

Parshas Noach

Bright Hallways
Over the past month, our
hallways have been
brightened with beautiful
bulletin boards. The
creativity of our students
shines, as they work
together to create beautiful
works of art, highlighting
different areas of school
and extracurricular
activities. Itis incredible to
see how our students utilize
their artistic talents!

Annual Tehillim Asifa
The annual Tehillim Asifa was held during the Aseres Yemei Teshuva for Seventh and
Eighth Grades. The students beseeched Hashem for a good year for Bais Yaakov and
for all of Klal Yisroel. The Asifa was broadcast live from New York, with many schools
participating throughout the country.

Sukkos Projects and Decorations
Our students created beautiful projects to adorn their own Sukkahs. The Fifth Grade
created v’'samachta b’chagecha hanging decor while the Sixth Grade designed
intricate bruchim habaim posters with beaded flowers and glitter foam. The Seventh
Grade assembled hanging flower balls and the Eighth Grade wrapped impressive
string art decorations. A big thank you to the PTA for sponsoring all of our Sukkos
projects this year.


https://www.baisyaakov.net/openhouse/

Haschalas Navi

We often celebrate milestones upon completion of
certain segments of learning by having a siyum or
party. However, it is equally important to
acknowledge major beginnings. Our Fifth Grade
celebrated the launch of their journey into Navi with
delicious danishes!

Eighth Grade Jobs

After much anticipation, our
Eighth Grade students
received their school jobs for
the year. With 130 students in
the grade, this was quite a feat
to accomplish, but that did not
stop our team of coordinators.
Each student submitted
requests for jobs and we did
our best to honor them. The
dividends of this framework
are priceless. Each student
feels that she is valued and
directly contributes to the

Eighth Grade experience. Jobs include birthday committee, decorating halls

committee, chagigah, and yearbook. Thank you to Mrs. Brenda Sherman and Mrs.
Devorah Polsky for their vision and for investing countless hours to make it happen.




BAIS YAAKOV OF BALTIMORE. [jy PRESCHOOL OPEN HOUSE
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SPONSOR OF TODAYS DAVENING & LEARNING

Click Here for the Bais Yaakov
Calendar

Nov 2 - Elementary PTC

Nov 6 - Preschool Open House

Nov 7 - Middle School PTC (MS 4PM Dismissal)
Nov 8 - Professional Day (School Closed)

Nov 9 - Elementary PTC

CLICK HERE
To sponsor a day of Davening & Learning,
or contact Rabbi Gross at 443-548-7700 ext.

511 or ragross@ baisyaakov.net

for more information.

Visit Our Website
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